
 

Notice to Mariners № 26 of 2021 

St Helier Harbour | BA3278 

St Helier Marina Berth Availability 
 

 
 

Major works to replace the infrastructure of St Helier Marina are commencing 13th September 2021. 
The works will be ongoing until summer 2022. 

 
There will be increased on water works traffic on water within St Helier Marina 

 
13th September – 13th October 2021 

PARTIAL CLOSURE OF MARINA 
 

▪ No vessel or pedestrian access North of pontoon D. 
 

▪ Usual occupants of pontoons E,F&G have been displaced to alternate berths around the port. Resulting 
in less availability of all tide holding berths/pontoons.  
 

▪ If using Elizabeth marina or harbour moorings try to plan your arrival/departure for a time when there is 
sufficient tidal height that you will not need to use the holding pontoons. 

o If holding is unavoidable, vessels may use the northern half of Albert pier holding pontoon or the 
western side of La Collette D pontoon ONLY. 

 
▪ Limited visitor berth capacity during this period. Please contact Jersey Marinas marinas@ports.je to 

enquire about availability of visitor berths. 
 

▪ There will be increased on water ‘construction’ vessel traffic, mariners are advised to navigate within St 
Helier marina with caution during this time. 

 
 

 
  



 

 
From 13th October – until further notice 

MARINA CLOSED – There will be no vessel or pedestrian access to the marina 
 

▪ Full closure of the marina, no access to vessels or persons until further notice. 
 

▪ Usual occupants of the marina have been displaced to alternate berths around the port. Resulting in less 
availability of all tide holding berths/pontoons.  
 

▪ If using Elizabeth marina or harbour moorings try to plan your arrival/departure for a time when there is 
sufficient tidal height that you will not need to use the holding pontoons. 

o If holding is unavoidable, vessels may use the northern half of Albert pier holding pontoon or the 
western side of La Collette D pontoon ONLY. 

 
▪ Extremely limited visitor berth capacity during this period. Please contact Jersey Marinas 

marinas@ports.je to enquire about availability of visitor berths. 
 

 

 
 
 

This notice remains in force until further notice. 

 
Captain Bill Sadler 
Harbour Master, Jersey Harbours 

13th September 2021 


